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New Client Eligibility Transaction Information is 
Now Available 
 
Effective January 25, 2019, SSHSP providers only may submit 
an eligibility inquiry for a student utilizing the identifying 
demographics of a two-digit county code, along with the student 
name, birth date and gender code. The eMedNY system 
response will include the student’s Medicaid CIN when all 
demographic information exactly matches a single Medicaid 
member with coverage for the requested date of service. 
Accordingly, interim ad-hoc submissions of excel files with 
student demographic information will no longer be accepted. 
Files already submitted will be completed and results returned. 
 
See the Department’s official bulletin on the implementation of 
this functionality here.  
 
For the ePACES Quick Reference Guide for SSHSHP Provider 
MEVS Eligibility Requests, click here. 
 

 

 
  

 
If you are having problems viewing content within this newsletter, please email emednyalert@csra.com for further assistance  

The Department has attempted to ensure that the information contained in these notifications is as accurate as possible. However, no e-mail transmittals or  
materials provided are intended to constitute legal or medical advice. 
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